The theme for the month of October is “communication.”
Please remember to always wear your mask properly, over your mouth and nose. 


· We have a student-led breakfast program that is available to all students. It is set up outside our Student Lounge every morning.
 

· We have the canteen and Pizza for sale at lunch! 


Socktober! Barnhill Memorial School is celebrating Socktober. We are starting a drive this week and will be collecting new socks until the end of this month! We will be donating all socks to local shelters in the Saint John area. Students – Please give the socks to your homeroom teacher. Thank you in advance for your support! 
We are selling Kiwanis Calendars for $20.00 each and this fundraiser is going very well. All students will continue to sell calendars until Tuesday, October 12th. $10.00 for each calendar sold stays at the school and helps to support different events and activities for our students.
This long weekend is your last opportunity to sell the Kiwanis Calendars. All money and stubs are due back to the school Tuesday, October 12th.
World Mental Health Day – October 10th is World Mental Health Day: The overall objective of World Mental Health Day is to raise awareness of mental health issues around the world and to mobilize efforts in support of mental health. This day provides an opportunity for all stakeholders working on mental health issues to talk about their work and what more needs to be done to make mental health care a reality for people worldwide.


